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          27th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

13th – 17th Feb  - Half Term 

21st Feb   - Parents Evening 

23rd Feb  - Parents Evening 

2nd March   - World Book Day 

17th March   - Red Nose Day, Comic Relief 

3rd – 17th April   - Easter Holidays 

 

Attendance this week  

                                               
 

Caterpillar Class         Butterfly Class  Firefly Class  Dragonfly Class 

 

        94.55%                94.76%                            96.50%            94.44% 

 

Congratulations to Firefly Class for having the best attendance figures this week.  

 
Parents Evening 
Parents Evening is taking place on Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd February, appointments will be 
available to book through Pupil Asset next week. If you have any problems with this, please contact 
the office. 
 
Toys 
More and more children are bringing toys to school with them. Please could children leave their toys 
at home. They are a distraction in class and can also cause upset between the children, we would 
not want any of the toys to get lost or accidentally broken. 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@parkers.norfolk.sch.uk


  

“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. 

Use them well to serve one another.” 1 Peter 4:10 

Parker’s Church of England Primary Academy 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney 

 
Pound Hill, Saham Toney, Thetford, Norfolk, IP25 7HP 

Tel: 01953 881601  Email: office@parkers.norfolk.sch.uk  Web: www.parkers.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
 
Celebrating Pupil’s Success 
Caterpillar Class 

                              
 

                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This week both Caterpillar and Dragonfly Year 6 children got together to plant in the outside area. 
The Dragonfly children had been dissecting plants in science and wanted a place to plant them. They 
came into Caterpillar class and supported the children, planting them into the flower beds. The 
children worked really well together and thoroughly enjoyed their time together. So much so, they 
wanted to read to the children and sit with them in collective worship. A great example of our school 
values. Well done. 
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Mrs Lansdell and Mr Davis 
Butterfly Class 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Firefly Class 
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Dragonfly Class 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Sarah Disney 
Executive Head Teacher 

mailto:office@parkers.norfolk.sch.uk

